
 

2021 Boundary Waters Trip                     
 
 
Q: Who can go to the Boundary Waters? 
A: 

 High School (completed 9th grade as of June 2021 through completed 12th grade as of June 2021) 

 College Students & Young Adults  
 
Q: What is a canoe trip? 
 
A: Wilderness canoe trips are long standing St. Paul tradition!  It is an incredible opportunity to 
explore the beauty and serenity of God’s creation, strengthen faith, and come away with a better 
understanding of how precious this world is. With the direction of your WCB guide, you will spend a 
week paddling, portaging, and camping throughout the Boundary Waters while building deeper 
relationships with those on your trip. 
 
Q: How much will the trip cost? 
 
A: The trip is $485 per a person. We are hoping this cost can be reduced through participation in 
fundraisers. We are trying to be creative in implementing some socially distanced fund raisers. 
 A $100 Deposit by March 8, 2021 will hold your spot 
 
Q: What are the dates for the trip  
A: July 10-17, 2021 are the dates for the trip, including travel and nights canoeing. Travel will be by 
car or van. 
 
Q: What are fundraising options? 

 
February 2 M&M’s 
       
April   Adopt A Mile/Adopt A Night (?) 
   

Q: When do I have to pay for the trip? 
 
A: We try to make the payments convenient for everyone. The final balance for the trip will 
vary depending on your involvement in available fundraisers. Below are definite payment 
dates. 

March 8 Sign-up & Pay $100 Deposit. (Last day for signing up but may be done a  
                      anytime) 
June 21 Remaining Balance due (amount dependent on fundraisers or payments) 
Installment payments can be made at anytime 

 
 
A more detailed itinerary, packing list, medical forms and safety protocols will be distributed closer to 
the trip date. 
Any questions please contact Judy @ judy@atpaulvp.org 


